
 
 

Peoples Bank Foundation donates $25,000 to Appalachian 
Ohio COVID-19 Emergency Response Fund  
MARIETTA, Ohio, May 13, 2020 -- Peoples Bank Foundation, Inc. today announced that it donated 
$25,000 to the Foundation for Appalachian Ohio (FAO) to be used in response to the effects of COVID-19 
through the Appalachian Ohio Emergency Response Fund. 

"In these difficult times, Peoples Bank is doing everything it can to help clients, employees and 
communities. We are delighted to partner with the Foundation for Appalachian Ohio and their efforts to 
bring relief to Appalachian Ohio,” said Chuck Sulerzyski, Peoples Bank’s President and Chief Executive 
Officer. 

“We’re very grateful for Peoples Bank Foundation’s generous gift to the Appalachian Ohio Emergency 
Response Fund,” said Cara Dingus Brook, president and CEO of the Foundation for Appalachian Ohio. 
“The gift from Peoples Bank Foundation will be a true help to those in need of meals, medical supplies 
and other essential items. Our thanks is on behalf of all of the nonprofits who will benefit, and we, along 
with Peoples Bank, want those nonprofits to know how grateful we are for their leadership during this 
unprecedented time.” 

The $25,000 donation also makes possible a gift to support the region’s greatest needs in a long-lasting 
way with a dollar-for-dollar match through FAO’s state matching grant. The matching funds from an 
investment from the State of Ohio’s budget means an additional $25,000 will go to FAO’s I’m a Child of 
Appalachia Fund, an endowment designed to meet the greatest needs and opportunities across our 
region’s communities for generations to come. Ms. Dingus Brook stated, “In this way, Peoples Bank 
Foundation is helping meet our region’s greatest needs today and tomorrow.” 

For more information about FAO’s Appalachian Ohio Emergency Response Fund and how eligible 
501(c)(3) nonprofits and public organizations may request funding, or to support the fund with a gift today, 
visit www.AppalachianOhio.org/Coronavirus or contact FAO at 740.753.1111 or listening@ffao.org.  
 
About Peoples Bank Foundation, Inc. 
Peoples Bank Foundation, Inc. was organized and is funded by Peoples Bank.  Its purpose is to enhance 
the quality of life for individuals served by organizations located in communities served by Peoples Bank.  
Peoples Bank (Nasdaq symbol PEBO) is a community bank headquartered in Marietta, Ohio. It has been 
a community bank since 1902 and employs approximately 950 associates. Learn more about Peoples Bank 
Foundation, Inc. and Peoples Bank at www.peoplesbancorp.com 

About the Foundation for Appalachian Ohio 

The Foundation for Appalachian Ohio (FAO) is a regional community foundation serving the 32 counties 
of Appalachian Ohio. A 501(c)(3) public charity, the Foundation creates opportunities for Appalachian 
Ohio’s citizens and communities by inspiring and supporting philanthropy. For more information about 
FAO, visit www.AppalachianOhio.org. 

 

For more information, contact: 
Kevin Eagan,  
Peoples Bank Chief Marketing Officer 
740.373.7744 
keagan@pebo.com 

Megan Wanczyk, Foundation for Appalachian Ohio,  
Vice President of Communications & Programs 
740.707.0386 
mwanczyk@ffao.org 
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